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Sat 9th 11am 

X country Stratford Rec 

Tues 12th 5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Thurs 14th 5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd  

HALF TERM 

Mon 25th 

Back to school 

MARCH 

Sat 2nd 10am 

Cross country The Croft 

Mon 4th 

KS2 History off the Page 

Mon 18th 

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest 

Tues 19th 

Class 2 Heart of England 

Forest 

Wed 20th 

Class 4 Heart of England 

Forest 

Our musicians will be 

sharing their talents in           

Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 15th February at 

2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

 

Panto Day 
It was lovely to see such a fantastic array of colourful and          
inventive costumes in school on Monday and the performance of 
Beauty and the Beast by M and M  Productions in the afternoon 
was highly entertaining and much enjoyed by us all. As always, 
we are very grateful to all our families for helping to create the   
costumes which really added to the day. 
 
Parents Evening 

We are looking forward to meeting with you all next week to discuss your 
children’s progress. By now you should have received your appointment 
times for next week’s parents’ evenings. If for any reason you have not, 
please contact Miss Britt and she will confirm your times with you.  
 

Worry Box 
This term we have introduced a worry box into each  classroom. The 
worry box is  intended to give children the  opportunity to share any 
concerns (no matter how big or small) with their class teacher. We 
hope that it will help children who might not feel confident to come 
and talk with their teacher to resolve difficulties they may be          
experiencing.   
 
PTA Disco 

The TG school discos are happening tonight!  KS1 will 'get on down'    
between 5.30pm and 6.30pm then from 6.45pm to 7.45pm it's the turn of 
KS2 to strut their stuff!   If you haven’t bought your tickets yet don’t worry 
you can pay on the night - £2 a ticket.  Drinks will be provided and 
sweets/crisps will be available to buy on the night.  
 

Starting School 
It is likely that we will have a small number of places available for new 
reception starters in September. If you know of anyone who may be 
interested in a place at TG for September, please ask them to contact 
the office. 
 
Sports Report by Ottilie 
This morning, as you might have realised, Class 4 and three members of Class 3 
were absent from school because we attended the indoor athletics competition. 
We started off with the girls’ javelin and boys’ speed bounce, which Rufus got a high 
score of 53 in 20 seconds. Then we had boys’ javelin and the girls’ speed bounce, 
Zac made some tremendous throws and managed to come 2nd. After that, there was 
the one lap girls’ relay: Emilie and Lily made a ‘dream team’ and got us in the lead. 
Whilst some fantastic jumps were made in the standing long jump, standing triple 

jump and vertical jump, the six lap parlour was taking place, which 
both Rufus and Flynn and Lily and Emilie won for us. 
Because of all of this, we came 3rd overall and 1st out of the small 
schools.  
We would like to say thank you to Mr Strangwood for preparing us so 
well for today’s competition and supporting us on the day along with 
Mrs Gray, Mrs Shearn and Nicky Campbell. 

NEWSLETTER  

8th February 2019 
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Star of The Week    

Esme Wilson             Class 1 

Darcy Undery             Class 2  

Kit Matthews            Class 3 

Harry Francioni            Class 4 


